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I completely agree that no one should be forced to perform dangerous or illegal 

activities.  However, for starters, all of our firemen, and police officers maiy be 

exposed to dangerous situations daily.  Thank God they have the courage to do so.  

But I would not want one to not come to my house in an emergency, because they 

might be injured.  That is an extreme situation, I know, and not likely to happen, but it 

would be a possibility under this act. 

A situation more likely to occur might be the following:  I have worked with people 

who would not remove trash, change water in a cooler, or clean the bathroom they 

use.  A person could object to any of these normal tasks by saying they would be 

exposed to either harmful injury, or infection doing these jobs.  This bill goes too far in 

its language, and should be voted down until the wording is less ambiguous. 

Thank you for listening. 

     Paul Emge 


